
	
	

Memorandum	
	
	

Re:		Cancellation	of	2020	CSCS/CSCP/MiECTiS	Joint	Meeting	
	
	
	
Dear	Colleagues	and	Friends,	
	
We	have	made	arrangements	to	defer	the	CSCS/CSCP/MiECTiS	Joint	Meeting	until	next	year,	to	
take	place	on	June	24-27th	2021.			
	
Speakers	and	sponsors,	thank	you	once	again	for	your	commitment,	we	will	reach	out	again	
next	year.	
	
Please	take	care,	practice	all	recommended	COVID-19	measures,	and	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	
us	if	needed.	
	
Best	wishes,	
	
CSCS/CSCP/MiECTiS	Joint	Meeting	Organizers	
Dave	Nagpal,	John	Murkin,	Cyril	Serrick	


